
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
NOTICE OF RESCHEDULED MEETING 

 
NOTICE TO ALL PENSION PLAN PARTICIPANTS 

OF RESCHEDULED MEETING 
 

RE: St. Josephs Health Services of Rhode Island Retirement Plan 

 
 

You previously received notice of another “town hall” style, informational meeting, open to all 

Plan participants, which was to take place on Monday, April 13, 2020 beginning at 5:30 pm.  Due 

to the current COVID-19 pandemic, ever changing developments and the uncertainty of what will 

happen over the next month, I have decided to reschedule this meeting until May in hope that the 

current circumstance is resolved and life is back to normal.  The next “town hall” style meeting 

will take place on Monday, May 11, 2020 beginning at 5:30 pm at Rhodes on the Pawtuxet, 

60 Rhodes Place, Cranston, Rhode Island.  Of course, should any social distancing orders remain 

in place in May, I will further reschedule the meeting and provide notice of the new date and time. 

 

Thank you and I look forward to seeing you on May 11, 2020.  Be safe and hope all are staying 

healthy.   

 

Very truly yours, 

 

 

Stephen F. Del Sesto, Esq. 

Permanent Receiver of the Plan 

and not individually 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 


